

Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE

Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124 e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

Tuesday 7th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Year 2!

We are looking forward to working with you and your child this year. We have lots of exciting learning opportunities planned and we can't wait to get started.

As part of our first topic, 'Who told the truth?', the children will be developing their cooking skills to create the perfect flapjack for Little Red Riding Hood to take to grandma. On Thursday 9th September the children will be carrying out some market research into existing flapjack products; this will involve touching, smelling and tasting the products carefully following COVID-19 guidance of not sharing food and with careful hand washing in place. They will then be creating their own flapjack the following week.

Please let your class teacher know if your child has any new allergies they should be aware of so that arrangements can be made for them.

Kind regards,

The Year 2 Team















